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A New Meeting-

Place in 

Cheranastico! 
 

 
e have mentioned before 

some of the struggles of the 

mission-church in 

Cheranastico, in finding a suitable place 

to worship.  The church building that 

was built by Max in that town was taken 

over by folk who were opposed to Max’ 

teaching, who occasionally seemed 

disposed to cooperate with our mission, 

and at other times not.  It was an on-

again, off-again relationship, on which 

we could not really rely for use of a 

building.  So the brothers in 

Cheranastico met for a few years in the 

back yard of Abram Custodio (David’s 

brother, who lives in Cheranastico), 

under a tarp to keep off the rain.  It was 

functional, but not optimal. 

 
Moises is one of the elders from Paracho who 

has been helping with the mission in 

Cheranastico. 

 

his year we were able to see the 

new facility that has been secured 

for their use (pictured), with real 

walls and roof!  We rejoice that the Lord 

is meeting this need, and growing the 

mission-church there in Cheranastico. 

 

Raúl Doing Better 
 

aúl expresses his great thanks to 

you, dear praying friends, for 

your prayers on his behalf.  In 

our June newsletter we shared with you 

about the accident that put Elder Raúl 

Capiz Bautista in the hospital.  Bill 

asked Raúl about his progress, and found 
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that while he still struggles with his 

injuries, he is doing much better, and is 

fully able to work, as well as fulfill his 

duties as elder there in Paracho, and help 

with the mission in Cheranastico!  We 

rejoice that the Lord is answering the 

prayers of His people!  

 
Raúl and Bill having dinner at a restaurant in 

Paracho 

 

Reformation-Day 

Conference 
 

e had some technical issues 

that kept us from making a 

successful Skype link 

between the conference in Mexico City, 

and the town of Paracho this year, so we 

simply 

gave the same conference material in 

both locations.  This was the most well-

attended conference so far in Paracho, 

and it was gratifying to see the students 

eagerly taking notes and asking pertinent 

questions.  Our subject this year was 

William Tyndale, and the students 

quickly made the connection between 

this most important English Reformer, 

who gave us our English Bible, and their 

own Max Lathrop, who gave them their 

Tarascan Bible. 

 
 

e thank you for your faithful 

prayers and support for our 

work among the P’urepecha 

peoples in Mexico.   We covet your 

continued prayer for our pastors and 

elders and leaders in these tiny towns.  

Please also pray for Misael Custodio, 

and his work there, as well in Mexico 

City.  Your prayers are more valuable 

than you can possibly realize!  How God 

delights to shape the outworking of His 

providence around the prayers of His 

people! 

 

And please let us know how we can be 

praying for you.   

 
The Higgins’ Herald is published as often as we can 

get to it.  The opinions expressed herein are those of the 

Editor-in-chief, and/or its Editorial staff, unless we 

didn't really mean to put it just that way.   

For any blessing you may receive from this publication, 

we give all glory to our Lord.  For any blame, it lies 

with me.  sic biscuitus disintegrat, cum grano salis. 

Editor-in-chief:        Bill Higgins 
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Supporting Editorial Staff:  Tammy & William Higgins  


